DELRAN TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT

52 Hartford Rd., Delran NJ, 08075

"dedicated to nurturing a supportive, student-centered environment where all people are treated with dignity and respect"

October 8, 2020

Dear Parents and Guardians,

I am writing to convey that the Burlington County Department of Health confirmed that a student at Delran High School has a confirmed positive test for COVID-19 through family transmission.

Any impacted stakeholders have been contacted by the school administration and/or the Burlington County Department of Health.

If you have any questions pertaining to this matter you can refer them to me at your convenience.

Sincerely,

Brian Brotschul, Ed. D. Superintendent of Schools